Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Head Teacher at St Patrick’s Catholic Primary
School, Walthamstow.

St Patrick’s reflects our diverse local community, which we celebrate and seek to support.
We are proud of our children, who are confident, kind, respectful and caring, and of our
staff, who work tirelessly to help our children live by Gospel values and create a happy,
inclusive and welcoming environment, while delivering the best educition possible.

We are also proud that staff, governors and children alike understand and embrace our
_mission statement:

“We strive for excellence within a caring and diverse community, nurturing the Catholic
faith, respecting each other, living, working and growing together as part of God’s family.

We encourage you to visit our school, and our Deputy Head would be happy to show you
around by prior arrangement. We believe that you will feel the ethos and warmth of our
school from the moment you arrive.

Yours sincerely,
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Cathryn Gregory
Chair of Governors

“Pupils enjoy coming to school... Pupils are proud of their school and enjoy learning...They
know that although people have different views, it is important to show kindness and
respect.” (OFSTED June 2023)



